IMPORTANT REPLACEMENT NOTICE

It may not be in your best interest to replace existing life insurance policies or
annuity contracts in connection with the purchase of a new life insurance policy,
whether issued by the same or a different insurance company. A replacement will
occur if, as part of your purchase of a new life insurance policy, existing coverage
has been, or is likely to be, lapsed, surrendered, forfeited, assigned, terminated,
changed or modified into paid-up insurance or other forms of benefits, loaned
against or withdrawn from, reduced in value by use of cash values or other policy
values, changed in the length of time or in the amount of insurance that would
continue, or continued with a stoppage or reduction in the amount of premium paid.
Prior to completing a replacement transaction, you may want to contact the
insurance company or agent who sold you the life insurance or annuity contract that
will be replaced, to help you decide whether the replacement is in your best interest.

REPL- N- NY- 2/19



